

March 15, 2021

Chemtrade Chemicals US LLC Attn: Elizabeth Ryno 90 East Halsey Road, Suite 200 Parsippany, NJ 07054

RE: Award Contract in Response to Bay Area Chemical Consortium (BACC) Bid No. 01-2022 for Supply and Delivery of ALUMINUM SULFATE.

Dear Ms. Ryno

We are pleased to advise you that the bid submitted by Chemtrade Chemicals US LLC for Bid No. 01-2022 was determined to be the lowest responsive bid for the supply and delivery of ALUMINUM SULFATE during the period July 1, 2022 through June 30, 2023.

The participating BACC Agencies should be contacting you shortly to discuss entering into contracts with Chemtrade Chemicals US LLC for their respective facilities.

Bay Area Chemical Consortium sincerely appreciates your efforts and participation in the competitive bid process.

If you have any questions, please free to contact me at jdyment@bacwa.org

Sincerely

Jennifer Dyment \

Assistant Executive Director

BACWA.org

as Coordinating Agency for the Bay Area Chemical Consortium

Attachment 3 Page 1 of 1